
We have made it to May!! The end of our 24-25 school year is fast

approaching, with only 3 weeks left. Those last few weeks are filled

with a lot of activities as we get ready to close out the year. We just

want to take a moment to thank all our parents for all these

amazing kids. Being able to share in their growth and milestones is

a privilege we truly appreciate. We hope everyone has a wonderful

summer filled with adventures and family fun.

This Friday, May 2nd, is our annual school carnival. We hope everyone is able to come out and

enjoy the fun and games. The carnival will start at 5pm and end at 7pm. We have lots of games,

prizes, food, raffle baskets, and of course our big raffle items. Also, the Roaming Mug will be here

for all those coffee lovers!!

Girls on the Run will be having their 5k run in Batesville on May 10th. The girls need to arrive at

Margaret Mary Health Campus Center at 8am to check in. The 5k begins promptly at 9am.

On May 14th, we get to celebrate our seniors. The Senior Walk Through will start at around 1:30pm.

We take this time to say good-bye to our former students as they walk the halls of LES one last

time before graduation. We are so proud of the achievements they have made and continue to

make. Way to go class of 2025!!!

Have you ever read the story about Jack and the Beanstalk? Well, the Laurel Elementary Drama

Club is giving you that chance. Join us on May 16th as our Drama Club students put on a funny



play about good ole Jack. Doors will open at 6:30pm and the play starts at 7pm. There will be a

second showing on May 17th at 5pm. We hope to see you there.

Principal's Plunge will be on May 21st this year. The students get to play on a bounce house

obstacle course, eat Kona Ice snow cones, and have a chance to dunk the principal and some

teachers in the dunk tank. Trust me when I say, fun will be had by all lol.

May 22nd is our field day. Field day is an all day event for both students and staff. Please

remember to send your students with a water bottle, towel, and sunscreen, as we will be outside all

day.

This brings us to May 23rd, our last day and also our awards program. Our programs will go as

follows:

9am: Kindergarten Graduation

10am: Preschool Graduation

11am: 1st Grade through 3rd Grade Awards

1pm: 4th Grade through 6th Grade Awards

5/2: Carnival

5/6: Kindergarten Field Trip

5/5 to 5/9: Teacher Appreciation Week

5/8: Third Grade Field Trip

5/8: First Grade Field Trip

5/8: Fourth Grade Field Trip

5/12: Board Meeting

5/13: Wendal Farms Event (prek, kinder, first grades)

5/14: Senior Walk Through

5/16: Second Grade Field Trip

5/16: Jack and the Beanstalk Play

5/17: Jack and the Beanstalk Play

5/21: Principal's Plunge

5/22: Field Day

5/23: Awards and Graduation Programs

5/23: Last Day

5/28 to 6/6: Summer School

Girls on the Run 5k will be May 10th. All girls and their running buddies need to arrive at Margaret

Mary Health Complex at 8am.



May 9th is the last day for checkout at the LES Library.

May 16th, all books are due at the LES Library.

May 24th is the IGA Cookout to benefit LES Library and MCS Library.
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